
 

Turn your ear to wisdom and apply your heart to understanding (PROVERBS 2:2) 

 

Rectory Gardens 

Worthing 
West Sussex 

BN14 7TQ 
 
TEL  01903 235389 

EMAIL  office@broadwaterce.org 
 
Headteacher: Mr Aaron Morrissey 
 
www.broadwater.w-sussex.sch.uk 

 

 
 

1st December 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

SCHOOL READING BOOKS 

As we come to the end of the autumn term we will be collecting in all of the guided 

reading, library, and CAPER books. Children will not be bringing any more school 

books home to read this term. We need to audit our book stock and repair books 

where necessary; the date for returning all books to school is the week ending 8th  

December.  Please could you have a good look at home for any school books and 

return them to us over this next week. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support in the 

teaching of reading; we hope that you are able to share lots of books with your child 

over the Christmas holiday.  
 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs A Corless 

Deputy Head Teacher                                      

 

 


